
 

TALLEST SUNFLOWER COMPETITION  
ENTRY FORM 

 
This Competition has been organised to encourage the Borough’s young people 
to actively support the Ards and North Down in Bloom initiative. Entrants aged 
16 and under are invited to enter their planted sunflowers. Applicants should 
measure the height of their sunflower during the last week of August using a 
metric (cm) tape measure. Sunflower may be planted in another location (such 
as a grandparent’s garden) but must be within Borough boundary. The tallest 
sunflower will win. Submissions to be received by 1st September. Entry is FREE, 
simply complete the entry form below. 

 
 
NAME ___________________________________________    AGE _________ 
 
 
ADDRESS _______________________________________________________ 
 
 
_______________________________________________________________ 
 
 
YOUR SUNFLOWER SIZE  ____________cm      DATE _____________________ 
 
 
TELEPHONE & EMAIL   _____________________________________________ 
 
 
PARENT NAME ________________    PARENT SIGNATURE _________________      
 
The Ards and North Down in Bloom Community Competitions are co-ordinated 
by Ards and North Down Borough Council. The competitions encourage those 
who live or work in the Borough to think about their local environment and how 
attractive flowers, plants, trees and gardens can enhance it. By actively 
supporting this competition you will not only make your garden more attractive, 
but also contribute to the Borough’s entry into the Translink Ulster in Bloom 
Competition and other regional awards. Other Young People’s (Entrants aged 
16 and under) Categories include a Painting, Best School Gardening Project and 
Young Volunteer of The Year, for further information visit our website. 
 

To entry the competition please post entries to  
Ards and North Down in Bloom, 2 Church Street, Newtownards, BT23 4AP  

or email to ANDParks@ardsandnorthdown.gov.uk 
 

For Prize Information, Competition Rules and Terms and Conditions visit 
www.ardsandnorthdown.gov.uk/inbloom 

http://www.ardsandnorthdown.gov.uk/inbloom

